
  

   

 

Dear Parents/Carers  

We are celebrating the festival of Diwali. Diwali is the Festival of Lights, and this year falls 

on Thursday 31st October – Friday 1st November. To celebrate each class will enjoy a range 

of Diwali themed stories and create a Diwali themed craft/artwork that they will be able to 

bring home.  

The School Council are looking forward to sharing the different craft idea they selected for 

their year group and we hope that you enjoy the wonderful craft that your child/ren will 

bring home. We will also share with you some pictures of the children celebrating Diwali 

within school.  

Many thanks  

School Council and Miss Howard  

 


